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HEALTH DISTRICT TO HOST CLIMATE CHANGE DISCUSSION 
 
 

For Immediate Release 
September 12, 2019 
 
The Benton-Franklin Health District and Tri-Cities Citizens’ Climate 
Lobby will host a discussion with Dr. Sara Cate on the health and 
environmental impacts of climate change in central Washington. 
 
The event will be held on Thursday, September 19 from 7:00 to 8:30 pm 
at the Benton-Franklin Health District, 7102 W Okanogan Pl in 
Kennewick. The public is invited to attend for free and light refreshments 
will be served.  
 
Dr. Cate is a family physician, has a background in environmental health 
and was the lead author of a feasibility study of the health effects from 
Hanford emissions. She is the Co-chair of the Yakima chapter of Citizens 
Climate Lobby, a non-profit, nonpartisan, grassroots advocacy 
organization focused on national policies to address climate change. 
 
For more information, please contact Dr. Amy Person at 509-460-4550. 
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